
IVIPIL CORPORATION LIMITED 

(CIN - L74299IV1H1959PLCl63775) 

Date: 30.01. 2018 

To, 

The Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 
Corporate Relationship Department 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai 400001 
BSE CODE: 500450 

Sub.: Closure of Trading Window 

Dear Sir, 

As per the Company's Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading ("the code"), 

the trading window for dealing in the securities of the Company shall remain closed for 

the Insiders (Directors / Employees) covered under the said code of the company from 
st 

1 February, 2018 to 11th February, 2018, due to meeting of the Board of Directors of 

the Company which is scheduled to be held on 9th February, 2018 inter alia to approve 

Un-audited financial results for the quarter / nine months ended 31st December, 2017. 

Please take the same on record. 


Thanking you, 


Yours faithfully, 


For MPIL Corporation Limited 


\if 
Hinal Kothari 
Company Secretary & 
Compliance Officer 

Regd. Office: Udyog Bhavan, 2nd Floor, 29, Walchand Hirachand Marg, Ballard Estate, Mumbai-400 001. 


